
 

WEEKLY EVENTS 

Church Office: 

Open Mon - Thurs 8:30am - 4:30pm 

91 South Cromartie St (912) 375 - 3315 
 

Follow Us Online 

www.southsidedirection.com 

facebook.com/southsidedirection 

instagram.com/southsidedirection 

Church Staff: 

Pastor - Dr. Deek Dubberly 

Music Minister - Rev. Jeffery Spell 

Student Pastor - Bro. Josh Horton 

Secretary - Mrs. Denise Cox 

Nursery Director - Mrs. Dana Wildes 

Maintenance - Mr. Ralph Walters 

SUNDAY  

JULY 11, 2021  

SUNDAY - JULY 11th 

• Sunday School - 9:15am 

• Worship Service - 10:30am 

• Summer Fellowship - 6:00pm 

(Don’t forget to bring desserts and 

trimmings to go along with hamburg-

ers and hot dogs) 

 

TUESDAY - JULY 12TH 

• American Red Cross Blood Drive 

2:00pm - 6:00pm 

 

WEDNESDAY - JULY 14th 

• Prayer Meeting 6:30pm 

• S2 Youth  - 5:45pm Pool Party 

 



AM Worship Service* 

Call to Worship      “Lord, I Lift Your Name on High”     

Pastor’s Welcome & Scripture              Bro. Deek Dubberly 

Isaiah 55:6-11 

Hymn                “Standing On the Promises” 

Offertory Hymn                       “Blessed Assurance” 

Offering                   Instrumentalists 

Children’s Church Dismissal                Bro. Deek Dubberly 

Special Music                           Hal Cox                

Message                      Bro. Deek Dubberly 

Sermon 

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________ 

Invitation                “I Am Thine, O Lord”

                          

 

 

*We will offer childcare for children newborn thru 4 years old during the 10:30am. 

Summer Fellowship - 6:00pm 

Church Family, 
 
We are less than one month away from when school starts back (August 5th). 
The summer has come and (nearly) gone very quickly this year. With August just 
around the corner I want to share with you a few things that I’m excited about 
that will begin with the new school year. 
 
First, we’re going to have Sunday School Promotion Day on August 8th. This is 
the day when our young people move up a grade in their Sunday School clas-
ses and several will even make the exciting jump from our Children’s depart-
ment to our S2 Youth Group. We provide a big breakfast for everyone on this 
day in our Banquet Room. Breakfast will begin at 8:45am, after which everyone 
can go to their Sunday School classes at 9:15am. 
 
Second, Sunday nights will soon transform into Southside University beginning 
August 8th. The goal of Southside University is to provide a unique and conven-
ient discipleship experience where you get to choose from a variety of practical, 
faith-based courses offered in a smaller group, guest-friendly setting. We cur-
rently have three classes lined up with leaders, but I am working to add a few 
more. A full list of classes will be available soon. 
 
Third, our Wednesday night schedule is about to change. Beginning on August 
11th our new Wednesday night schedule will run from 5:45-7:00pm (not until 
7:30pm like in so many years past). For our young people (Nursery, AWANA, & 
S2 Youth Group), the doors will open at 5:45pm and our ministries will run from 
6:00-7:00pm. Our Prayer Meeting and Bible Study for adults will also run from 
6:00-7:00pm. This is a more efficient and stream-lined approach to Wednesday 
nights. With these changes we believe we can minister just as effectively and be 
generous and respectful regarding our volunteers’ time. These changes will 
take place on August 11th. AWANA Kickoff will also begin on August 11th.  
 
Fourth, I will be leading another session of our Discover Southside class for new 
and prospective members beginning Sunday morning, August 15th. The class 
will run for three weeks and introduce new and prospective members to all 
things Southside Baptist Church. The class is great for the way it allows me to 
get to know new people in our church and it allows new people in our church 
to get to know me. I always enjoy leading our Discover Southside class. Please 
let me know if you’re interested in participating. 
 
There’s a lot to look forward to in the coming weeks. We’re going to have a 
great late summer and early fall. God is good. 
 
—Bro. Deek 


